Residence Hall Association

January 27, 2016
UC259
Start: 7:01pm
I.
Call to Order (7:01)
II. 
Roll Call/Hall Announcements (7:01)

-What’s your favorite thing to do outdoors?
Clem/Bigelow: 4/4 reps

Tutt/Fischer: 1/4 reps

Wellers/Knilans: 2/4 reps

Benson: 2/2 reps

Fox Meadows/Cambridge: 1/4 reps

Lee/Fricker: 2/4 reps

Wells: 7/8 reps

Starin: 3/3 reps

Arey: 1/2 reps

III.
Approval of the Minutes (7:09) 

-December 9, 2015

Motion: Heather
Second: Max


Consent: Elizabeth 
*** Danny gives a brief RHA summary about snaps, placards, and parliamentary procedure. 
IV.
LIT Reports/Spotlight (7:11) 
Clem/Bigelow: Talked about and E-Board for the LIT and new programs. 
Tutt/Fischer: Coordinated Hot Cocoa Hotline for next Tuesday. 
Wellers/Knilans: Removed recognition position. Planning an event for next Thursday (Board not Bored) 
Benson: Sunday was the first meeting. Planning a program to raise money for the polar plunge. 
Arey: Organizational for LIT and informational
Fox Meadows/Cambridge: Talked about have a super bowl party
Lee/Fricker: Meeting tomorrow for new event. Getting Sleepy in Fricker went well. 
Wells: Dodge ball for Jack raised about $300. Big turn out for first meeting. Grocery bingo will be the first event. 
Starin: Planned February event (Crush Sodas and valentines) 
VI.
Old Business


-Theft Prevention Campaign Competition



UW-Whitewater Police Department is looking for programs/campaign ideas for theft prevention. Please talk to your LITs. 

VII.
Guest Speakers
VIII.
New Business (7:16)


-RA Funds Request – Max Flanagan
Presentation: Finals week event. Community event with pancakes. Celebrated the end of the year. 40-50 participants. 
Amount: $34.06
Questions: None

Discussion: 

Danny: Went to the program! There was a huge turn out.

Nicole: Cool that you celebrated your co’s end of the year

Motion for $34.06: Elizabeth
Second: Sadie
Vote: 24-0-7. Motion passes. 

-NCC Elect Presentation – Lysicanne Peacock



Please email Lysianne at ncc@uww.edu with any questions. 



We are looking for a NCC elect for the EBoard next year. 

*** Ice Breaker led by Stacy

IX.
Executive Reports
Danny: Hi everyone!

I’ve just been working on my piece of spring LIT training and adjusting to the new semester.  Keep your ears out for some external committee opportunities.  If you have any questions, please come ask someone on e-board!

Mitch: Hi everyone! I hope you all had a great break! This week I've been finishing up a few things from last semester. Valentine's Day care packages will be arriving on 2/9 and I would love you for forever if you helped me sort through them! I would also love you for forever if you helped me deliver them to the halls on 2/11! Have a great week!
Tayler: Hello All! I am excited to get started on another semester of RHA. I will be making placards for our assembly this coming week. If you were not an assembly member last semester (or lost your placard) please email with your first and last name as well as the hall you represent. My email is rhaassist@uww.edu. Second, If you are in need of an assembly book, please send me an email. I look forward to working with all of you this semester. Feel free to email me or stop by the office with any questions that you may have. I am starting to plan my philanthropy event for this year. RHA will be hosting an Autism walk later this semester. If you are interested in helping plan the event please let me know. 
Lysianne: Hey guys! I hope you had a great and relaxing break. I was busy getting my delegates for WURHA ready for the conference in February. So far we have chosen a theme and our weekly meeting times. It's been going great and we have been making significant progress. Other than that, I have been working on a few small projects for the betterment of RHA. Like those wonderful fliers that explain what RHA is that are in front of you. Let me know what you think. They are simple but we got requests for a better explanation of what RHA is. Anywho, have a great weekend and I hope you are all ready for a great semester!
Stacy: Welcome Back Everyone! I hope you all had a wonderful break! Programming Committee will be meeting at 5o’clock on Monday nights! Next week Saturday we will be having an RHA night at the Basketball game. The following Tuesday we will be having a wellness program.
Julia: Hey Everyone! Hope you all had a wonderful first and second week of classes! Welcome back to all returners and welcome to RHA newcomers! If you are interested in joining the programming committee let Stacy and I know, thank you!
Anna: Welcome back, RHA! Since we’ve gotten back from Winter Break, I have been working on Spring LIT Training invites, RHA Sponsored Basketball game advertisements, New Year, New Me Program advertisements updating the website with the new E-Board Office Hours. Keep an eye out for ads for all of our upcoming programs! Also, don’t figure to bring up Campus Safety campaigns in your LIT meetings, the University Police are looking for new ways to make sure that residents are doing what they can to prevent theft.

Also, for those of you who are new, don’t forget to find RHA on social media and use our hashtag!

Facebook: Residence Hall Association (RHA)

Twitter: @uwwrha

#uwwrha

Website: uwwrha.org

Have a great week!

X.
Advisor Reports (7:45)
Jack: Academics – plan for your academics now. Have a great semester. 
Christina: Please go to LIT Training! February 6th at 9:30am in the ballroom. Please talk to your ACDs. We would like everyone to be there. 
Amanda: RA Applications are currently live online. Due February 14th. 
Gray: Looks forward to working with everyone. 
XI.
NRHH Report (7:46)
EBoard meeting was held. Next week, Feb 3rd, will be the first member meeting in Starin Seminar room from 5-6pm. A couple of EBoard positions are available. Programs this semester will be more open to residents. Looking forward to LIT training. 

XII.
WSG Report (7:47)
 Kane Poad (Student Affairs Director): Recently, WSG had their first meeting. One more senate position is available. 2016 Spring Involvement Fair in Hamilton room on Tuesday, Feb 9th  from 10am-2pm. 56 Orgs will be there. Student Government will be working on student climate. WSG office is in the Warhawk connection center. 
XII.
Jitters Report (7:50)
Juwan Easley: Kicking off the semester with Taste of Jitters tomorrow night (1/27) 8-10pm. First 50 people get free samples. There will a drawing for 20 prizes. Live entertainment will be going on. Drink of the Month is Cupid’s Foe. Please have your LIT volunteer at Jitters!!! 
Q: What’s going on next week?
A: Jitter’s Loves you A Latte (Mon-Sun) there will be an incentive every night. 

Q: If you volunteer you get a free drink?

A: yes!

Q: Are you still doing the get your own mug program?

A: it is in the works

Q: Email?

A:jitters@uww.edu

XIII.
External Committees (7:56)
Tim (Dining Committee): Need another rep! Talk to Danny if you are interested.
Danny: We also need someone for the beverage request committee
XIV.
Internal Committees (7:57)
We are trying to structure these differently than in the past. More info will come. 

*If you have ideas please email Danny

Programs committee: email rhaprograms@uww.edu

XV.
Issues/Food Comments (7:58) 

-Ice machines in the Residence Halls



Sadie: useful for workout injuries



Carley: useful for cooking

-To Go Boxes for drumlin (one meal swipe, fill the box and leave) 



-Please take back to your LITs
XVI.
Final Thoughts (8:04) 
Danny: Really impressed that we met quorum! WTG!

Stacy: When it comes to food issues our voice is really heard!!!! 

XVII.
Adjournment


The next meeting will be as regularly scheduled in the University Center.
Motion: Tim

Second: Bret

Consent: Sadie

End: 8:05pm
